
The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal environmental laws for this 

project are being, or have been, carried out by the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) pursuant to 23 

U.S.C. §327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 14, 2016 and executed by the Federal Highway 

Administration and FDOT. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

NWFLRoads.com | @MyFDOT_NWFL | Facebook.com/MyFDOTNWFL 

 

 
For Immediate Release    

January 10, 2017 

Donna Green, 850-330-1661 

donna.green@dot.state.fl.us 

 

Nighttime closures on Lafayette Street Ramp 
 

Chipley – Drivers will encounter closure of the Lafayette Street on-ramp to Apalachee Parkway 

in Leon County, from 8 p.m. to 6 a.m. Thursday, Jan. 12 through Friday, Jan. 20 as crews 

resurface the ramp and install concrete curb.  A detour utilizing Lafayette Street and Myers Park 

Drive will be properly signed to direct motorists.  

 

All planned construction activities are weather and schedule dependent. Motorists are reminded 

to pay attention to the speed limit, watch for construction equipment entering and leaving the 

roadway, and use caution when driving through the work zone. 

 

For additional project information and the latest traffic advisories, follow the Florida Department 

of Transportation District Three on Twitter @MyFDOT_NWFL or like us on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/MyFDOTNWFL.  
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